
 

 

BRANNON CORPORATION 

10492 DOUGHERTY AVE, MORGAN HILL, CA 95037 

OFFICE: 408-294-2910 FAX: 408-294-2920 
 

 NOTICE TO REGNART ROAD RESIDENTS 

Date: May 23, 2024 

Subject: Regnart Rd. Improvements Phase I – Intermittent Lane Closure Notice Effective 05/28/24 – 

06/12/24. 

 

This is a follow-up to the notices distributed in early April 2024 to residents in the Regnart Road area to 

inform you that during the initial phases of the road repair work to mitigate roadway embankment 

distress and slope failures, current operations have revealed additional safety concerns that require a 

change in orientation / setup of drilling equipment to minimize further compromise to the roadway 

section and preserve worker and resident safety. As a result, Brannon Corporation will be commencing 

regularly scheduled intermittent road closures of up to 25 minutes in duration, Monday through 

Friday, between 9am and 4pm starting on Tuesday, May 28th, 2024 and continuing until drilling 

operations are completed, which are anticipated to be completed on June 12th, 2024. A table of road 

closure hours is as follows: 

 

LANES CLOSED INTERMITTENTLY for 10-MINUTE DURATIONS 

7:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

4:00 PM – 5:00 PM 

 

LANES CLOSED INTERMITTENTLY for 25-MINUTE DURATIONS 

LANES OPEN  LANES CLOSED  

9:00 AM – 9:05 AM 9:05 AM – 9:30 AM 

9:30 AM – 9:35 AM 9:35 AM – 10:00 AM 

10:00 AM – 10:05 AM 10:05 AM – 10:30 AM 

10:30 AM – 10:35 AM 10:35 AM – 11:00 AM 

11:00 AM – 11:05 AM 11:05 AM – 11:30 AM 

11:30 AM – 11:35 AM 11:35 AM – 12:00 PM 

12:00 PM – 12:05 PM 12:05 PM – 12:30 PM 

12:30 PM – 12:35 PM 12:35 AM – 1:00 PM 

1:00 PM – 1:05 PM 1:05 PM – 1:30 PM 

1:30 PM – 1:35 PM 1:35 PM – 2:00 PM 

2:00 PM – 2:05 PM 2:05 PM – 2:30 PM 

2:30 PM – 2:35 PM 2:35 PM – 3:00 PM 

3:00 PM – 3:05 PM 3:05 PM – 3:30 PM 

3:30 PM – 3:35 PM 3:35 PM – 4:00 PM 

 

To minimize wait times, please plan your trips along Regnart Rd according to the above lane closure 

schedules. In the event of an emergency situation, Brannon Corporation will temporarily demobilize its drill 

rig and heavy machinery to allow for EMS personnel to pass through the project work zone. 

 



Brannon Corporation and the City of Cupertino, Department of Public Works, apologize for any 

inconvenience due to these activities. If you have any questions or need assistance as these activities 

progress, please call the number(s) listed below: 

 

Brannon Corporation 

Matt Risner, Project Manager  

(408) 595-3892 (24-hour local number) 

 

City of Cupertino 

4LEAF, Inc. – City’s Consultant Construction Management Firm  

Chris Bryden, Construction Manager (925) 453-9373 

 

City of Cupertino Department of Public Works (408) 777-3354 

 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation, 

 

Matt Risner, General Superintendent 

Brannon Corporation 


